EX45. STRATEGIC HOUSING INVESTMENT PLAN & COUNCIL HOUSE NEW
BUILD

The Executive considered a report by the Director of Corporate and Neighbourhood
Services on progress towards delivery of the Strategic Housing Investment Plan (SHIP)
and proposing a Strategic Local Programme for 2015-18.

The Council is required to submit to the Scottish Government a Strategic Local
Programme (SLP) listing those projects prioritised in its SHIP which could form a three
year programme and which could be completed within three years. In total £9.194m had
been allocated by the Scottish Government for the period 2012-15. The Government
had allocated £5.54m to Falkirk Council SLP for the 2015-18 programme. The report
summarised progress made on projects in the 2012-2015 SLP and identified projects for
the 2015-18 programme, highlighting proposals for future development of Council
house new build.

Decision

The Executive agreed the approach to future development of Council new build
as set out in the report and the Strategic Local Programme 2015-18.



